
 

 

Sign-Ups and D38 
Membership 
ONLINE ONLY  
Sign-ups End 

9/25/20 @ 7:30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 
UTV Desert Scrambles 

L8CK<¶6 RE9ENGE 2 

Sept. 26, 2020 
Superstition Mtn. 

 

DISTRICT 38 POINTS EVENT       22.5 mi loop X 4   NON DISTRICT RIDERS WELCOME  

MANDATORY RIDERS͛ 
MEETING VIDEO WILL BE 

POSTED ONLINE. 

RACE FEES 
Pro- $150.00 

Sportsman- $75.00 
Passenger- $6.00 

33% Payback to top 3 in each Pro 
class 

$40 District 38 Membership 
Required for Driver.  

Green/Red Stickers Required. 

Permit required for unregistered 

Out of state UTV. 

Tech Inspection Friday 4-7pm & 

Saturday 10am-12:30pm @ I-8 
camp. 

Bomb Run Practice 

 Sept. 26, 12:30 ʹ 1:00 

Sorry NO KidƐ͛ Eǀenƚ 
NO Pit row camping 

Absorbent mats & Fire ext. required  

Mandatory COVID-19 Compliance. 
Only race vehicles allowed in the 

pit stalls. 

Participants under 18 require either 
both parents present or a notarized 
statement from both parents with 
guardian. 

I-8DR Contact: Call or text 
Ben Sikora 619-917-4921 

UTV Classes 
Pro unlimited, Pro Production, Pro 

Stock, and Sportsman. 
 

Directions: I-8 to Dunaway Rd. Head North. Right on Evan Hewes Hwy. Left on Huff Rd for 6.5 miles. Turn left 
onto Wheeler Road. Follow the signs to the pits.  GPS coordinates   N32 47.510  W115 48.070 

  

  

 

 

 

              Start Time:  1:30 
pm 

NO PRE-RUNNING 

 

https://i8dezertracers.redpodium.com/luckys-revenge-utv-race


 

 

 

District 38 Covid 19 mitigation plan  

1. Everyone participating in a District 38 sanctioned event will be pre screened for 
Covid 19 symptoms using the CDC questionnaire. This screening will also consist 
of a series of questions to determine if a participant have, or to their knowledge 
have been in contact with anyone known to have been diagnosed with Covid 19. 
This will be done through the online sign up. District 38 and the host club will also 
institute a policy of “stay at home” if you are not feeling well, for the safety of 
everyone. If someone is at the race and is showing signs of COVID-19, they will be 
asked to leave and will not be able to participate in any form. 

2. All race sign ups are on line. This is to eliminate the transfer of money and 
documents between the racers and the club personnel. 

3. Racers will not need to have their helmets scanned to be registered for the race. 
There will be no physical contact between the racers and the person doing the 
scoring, until limited gatherings are permitted. The scoring will be done by 
manual input until then. 

4. Face coverings and social distancing will be required in all pit area. This includes 
racers, volunteers, club members, and District 38 officials. This information is 
being in the form of this document and is being posted on FaceBook, Instagram 
and our website. We are also including it in the online sign-up. 

5. In Pit area a racer will be limited to one pit person per Bike or Quad racer and 
one per UTV. Pits are to be spaced to allow social distancing of 6 feet. The host 
club will be patrolling this area for compliance. Camping on pit row is no longer 
allowed. 

6. Portable restrooms that are required by the BLM: The hosting club will supply 
hand sanitizer and disinfectant spray. But we are suggesting that you are 
prepared and bring any items you feel necessary to protect yourself if the items 
are not present for any reason. 

7. Rider meetings will be held on a YouTube Video or through an FM transmitter to 
prevent any gatherings. 



 

 

8. The finisher pin will be placed on multiple tables with signage after the finish line. 
Racers will be pointed to go to a table to help prevent them from going to the 
same one and to ensure that the process is running smoothly. 
 

9. When members of the hosting club or District 38 officials conduct duties such as 
start line, finish line or any other duties, they will do so at a maximum distance 
and a minimum distance of 6 feet from one another. PPE (mask or face shield) 
will be worn at these times. 

10. Emergency staff such as field rescue services (Lesar) will follow Imperial County 
guide lines. 

11. There will be no organized spectator areas provided by the promoting club to 
reduce the chance of gatherings. 

This plan follows the guideline as set forth by the Center for Disease Control as well as 
the recommendation for the County of Imperial. 


